� TIME \@ "dddd, MMMM dd, yyyy" �Sunday, October 26, 2003�





Dear skier,





Please look over this letter and pass it on to those financially supporting people you live with.





Here’s what we need by Sunday (you could just bring it with you to SS or UMYF) 


You to fill out the RENTAL INFO card


YOU to let [GROUP LEADER NAME] know if you are flying


SOMEBODY to make your $100 payment 





�


I have included a list of what to bring on the trip.  I know this seems a little premature since it is still 80 degrees outside, but some people are beginning to do their ski shopping early.  I have also included a list of who is currently signed up to go on the trip.  Look over the list first to make sure that YOUR name is on the list, then check to see that your friends are signed up.  We have the potential to take another bus if we can get about 20 more people signed up.  This would be great for everyone because if we take another bus, it means more room to spread out!!  Take a look at the list, then pester your friends who are not signed up and tell them to “show me the money” by this Sunday.  Sunday is the cutoff date to determine if we will be taking a second bus.  











God’s Peace,











[GROUP LEADER NAME]


Minister with Youth and Families
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